
Dear Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

I'm an Oregon resident and I support sexual assault survivors. 

Renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic. 

Protecting vulnerable people, children, survivors should be permanent. 

I support passing SB 482. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Titzler 

Portland, OR 

#SB482 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/sb482?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG

